
I don’t think a free citizen should have to get permission from a government to exercise their 
rights granted by the US Constitution.  Only honest citizens will comply and this bill will not 
prevent any crime.  I see SB-941 as just another incremental step toward registration of all 
firearms to be followed by gun bans and actual confiscation.  Confiscation is already happening 
elsewhere in the country and must not be allowed to happen in Oregon.  I urge you to reject 
the Bloomberg agenda to disarm America thus turning citizens into subjects.  In the final 
analysis, it is about people control rather than gun control.  My hope is, rather sooner than 
later, a few statesmen will emerge in Oregon to unconditionally defend our Constitution which 
has worked just fine until now.  With Bills like this our heritage and way of life is at risk!  Thank 
you, Edward F. Oram 
 


